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Aloha and Blessings, 
 

We have lived on Maui since 1970 so have seen many changes, many not well though through 
that seem to be to put money in someone’s pocket, but not in the community’s best interest. 
This is another one of those.  
 

Please defund the Wailuku development and stop the Wailuku Civic Hub. 
 

We cannot afford to wast $84 million plus $6 million annually on a parking garage, shops and 
offices when we are in the middle of a housing crisis.  
 

This would negatively impact small businesses and ruin Wailuku. Wailuku has a character. Please 
don’t ruin the character of this charming town, and put the mom and pop shops that are there 
out of business. 
 

The former Administration initiated this project without Community Input in any measurable 
way. So please de-fund this project.  
 
 

Mahalo, 
 
 

Tomas and Joan Heartfield, PhD 
232 Door of Faith Rd. 
Haiku, Hi 
808 572-1250 


